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Re: DW 09-2 13, Eastman Sewer Company
Complaint of Joel and Gina Hutchins
Cancellation of Hearing

To the Parties:

December 4, 2009

On December 3, 2009, the Eastman Sewer Company, Inc. notified the Commission that
an agreement that settles the complaint of Joel and Gina Hutchins relating to their sewer
service has been reached. Accordingly, the hearing scheduled for Monday, December 7,
2009 has been canceled.

Sincerely,

~

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director


